
 

 

 
J&K Forest Department 

OFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER BILLAWAR 
                                                                               Ph./Fax No. 01921-222030 

                           E-mail: dfo.billawar@gmail.com             
  
 

The Conservator of Forests 
East Circle 
Jammu. 
 

No: DFO/BLR/1359-63                Dated: 02.07.2021 

Sub:  Reply to EDS raised by IRO, Chandigarh in construction of Road from Malhar to Marhoon under PMGSY 

Ref:  Minutes of 40th FCA meeting of Regional Empowered Committee (REC) held on 17th& 18th of June, 2021 

at   Regional office, Chandigarh Agenda No. 9 Jammu & Kashmir 

 
Sir, 
  
     On the subject and reference cited above, it is submitted that the instructions raised in the Minutes of 

Meeting of 40th FCA Regional Empowered Committee (REC) in respect of agenda item No: 9 viz; PMGSY road Malhar 

to Marhoon, have been complied with by the User Agency as well as by this office. 

 Therefore, it is requested that the corrected case on PARIVESH Portal my kindly be forwarded to the 

Integrated Regional Office for accord of Stage-I approval. 

               Yours faithfully, 

    
 
 
                         (Vivek Modi) SFS 
               Divisional Forest Officer 

   Billawar Forest Division 
      Billawar 

 
 
Copy submitted to: 

1. The Additional Principal Chief Conservator of Forests (FCA), Nodal Officer, O/o Principal Chief Conservator 
of Forests, J&K Govt., Jammu for his kind  information. 

2. Chief Conservator of Forests, Jammu for his kind information. 
3. Executive Engineer, PMGSY Division, (User Agency) Billawar for information.  
4. Range Officer, Billawar for information.  

 
 
 

    Divisional Forest Officer 
 Billawar Forest Division 

       Billawar 


